
From: Brandon Duguay  
Sent: April 8, 2021 12:22 PM 
 
Subject: Trail extension  
 
Hi there,  my name is Brandon Duguay,  resident in the Town of Tecumseh for almost 4 years 
now.  My wife and I have 2 young children and we'd all love to see the trail extension project 
move forward.  You have our support.   
 
Green Valley Dr 
 
Thank you,   
 
Brandon Duguay 
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